From: Amelia Bartholomew g
Date: April 1, 2020 at 11:08:21 AM CDT

To: Amelia Bartholomew <4

Subject: letter to the bishop and archbishop

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The World Health Organization has come out with new guidelines which should
be supportive of reopening the churches.

Could you kindly review this letter and comment?

If you believe that it has merit, please send a copy of it or whatever you feel to
Bishop Nathaniel and Archbishop Elpidophorus and send to other medical
professionals who may agree with this position that can also echo its sentiments
in support of opening the churches.

thank you for your time in reviewing this letter,

Amelia Bartholomew, MD, MPH, FACS
Chief, Translational Research

Professor, Department of Surgery
University of lllinois at Chicago


Gregory Pappas
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